
Guidance for KS1 and Nursery pupils during COVID-19 
 

Welcome back! We are so pleased you are able to return to the 
new academic year. However, some things will be different due to 
COVID-19 but your teacher will explain this all to you. We want to 
make sure that you and everyone in our school is happy, safe and 
healthy. So, we need you to do the following: 
 
Before coming to school: 

• Before leaving home wash your hands for at least 20 seconds 
and avoid touching your face, mouth and eyes. 

• You may be starting school at a slightly different time. This will 
be communicated to your family. 

At your playground: 
• You will be dropped at school by one parent / carer and will be 

met by an adult / your teacher who will be ready to take you to 
your class. 

• You will then say goodbye to your family member / carer until 
they return to collect you.  

• On the way to your classroom, you will be directed to wash / 
sanitise your hands. 

 
During the school day:  

• Always listen carefully to the instructions of all the adults 
looking after you.  

• You will be asked to sanitise / wash your hands more regularly 
throughout the day. 

• You will be shown where to sit in the classroom and that will 
be your place to sit while you are at school.  

• You will be reminded by your teachers to keep a good space 
between you and others at all times. Try to remember too! 



• If you feel unwell, tell your teacher straight away  
 

Before going home: 
• Before going home wash your hands for at least 20 seconds 

and avoid touching your face, mouth and eyes 
• Your teacher will take you to meet your parents/carers at the 

allotted time.  
 
Remember, if you are worried about anything during the 
school day, you must tell an adult. 
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